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November 19, 2013

ANNOUNCEMENT

The NFA announces the re-opening of 11,192.50 MT of Rice allocated to INDIA under the
2013 Minimum Access Volume (MAV) - Country of Specific Quota (CSQ) Rice Importation
Program.

All interested NFA License Importers may apply at the Secretariat MAV-CSQ Oversight
Committee located at 6% Flr. SRA Building, North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City.

Documents to be submitted will be the same documents as published at NFA website
(www.nfa.gov.ph) specifically Memorandum Circular No. AO-2K13-03-003 dated march 22,
2013, General Guidelines in the Importation of Well-Milled Rice under MAV-CSQ of 163,000
MT for the year 2013 and Amendments / Addendum dated April 3, April 23, May 6 and May
20, 2013 as basic requirements.

Acceptance of application will start on November 21 to 29, 2013 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m., Monday to Friday (Regular Working Days) only.

Only applicants or duly authorized Representatives are allowed to transact business with
the NFA from submission of documents to receipt of Import Permits. No authorized
representative shall represent more than one (1) applicant or entity. Assignees shall not be
allowed to transact business.




